
Graduate Council Talking Points: April 10, 2019 

• Announcements.  

1. Innovation Showcase will be April 18. Please, sign up to judge. 

2. Louis Stokes Alliances for Minority Participation (LSAMP) Grant. UI will host a pre-award site 

visit on May 7. If awarded, this grant will provide funding for 12 native STEM doctoral 

students. 

• Discussion 

1. DAT Sub/Waiver Request.  

2. 500/600 Credit Limitations. Catalog language to limit the number of 500/599/600 credits 

allowed on a Ph.D. study plan. Members will discuss with faculty and bring back to a future 

meeting. 

3. Graduate Student Evaluations. Members decided all graduate students should be required 

to do annual evaluations, with the only exception being students who are graduating that 

semester. 

4. Continuous Registration. Language to create a continuous registration policy was approved.  

5. Graduate Faculty Review Committee Update. Members were asked to read Option A and 

Option B and report back what they like and don’t like. 

 


